
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Wednesday 20th November, Primary 3 went on a trip 
to Warrenpoint Park to look at the range of 
biodiversity that was right on their doorstep. This was 
organised by the wonderful team in Newry and Mourne 
District Council. They had a wonderful time learning 
about biodiversity, recycling and even got to make a 
fantastic Bug Hotel for everyone at school! 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Look at how 
we made 
our Bug 
Hotel! 


